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January 31, 1984

Ms. Angela Chu

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 340

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Angela:

Enclosed is a revised Requalification Program for Licensed
Operators responding to items included in the letter of January
16, 1984 from Cecil 0. Thomas.

Very truly yours,

Russell B. Mesler
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